
  

 

        

 

 
 

        
 

Monday 7th March 2022 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

Thank you once again for your kind words of encouragement and offers of help following 
the flood in school last week. We are now gaining a clearer understanding of the damage 

caused, and the steps that need to be taken to get the whole school back into operation 
again.  
 

All rooms have now been stripped out allowing the drying out process to begin. Heat mats 
have been laid on the floors and will be running for twenty four hours a day for the next 

few weeks.  Once floors are sufficiently dry we can begin the process of re-fitting each 
classroom. We are really hoping to be back into classrooms by Easter, but this will be 
dependent on the time it takes for the school to fully dry out.   

 
You will have noticed the container units at the front of the school that are now storing 

our undamaged resources and furniture. Pheasant Class now has a temporary classroom 
set up at Lavant House and will be travelling to and from Lavant House each day for their 
lessons.  All the children are showing true resilience and adaptability and have settled into 

their new learning spaces remarkably well.  
 

I will keep you up to date as the restoration process continues but in the meantime below 
are a few photographs of our journey over the past week.  

 
Kindest regards, 
 

 
Adrian King 
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